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Notice to the Students  
 
 

No.: MCKVIE/RG.2/38                               8th December, 2014 

 

 

All students  are hereby informed that  Inter Semester 

Winter Break will commence from 17th December, 2014 and 

the Institute will re-open on 13th January, 2015. 

Principal  

 

Copy to: 

 
 
 
 
 
Managing Trustee  

 
 
 
 
 
Director  

 
 
 
 
 
Dean-
Academics 

 
 
 
 
Dean – Research 
& Consultancy & 
HOD-ECE 

 
 
 
 
 
Dean – Students’ 
Affairs 
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HOD-ME 

 
 
 
 
HOD-EE 

 
 
 
 
HOD - IT 

 
 
 
 
HOD-BASIC SC. 

 
 
 
 
HOD-HSS 

 
 
 
 
 
HOD-MCA 

 
 
 
 
 
Asst. Registrar 

  
 
 
 
 

  

 


